
Y6 netball tournament

When we had all arrived, we started our warm up. Unfortunately, since there were so many 
teams we had minimal space to practice. Mrs Gardner called us in an gave us our 

positions. We went around to all the teams and did rock paper scissors, we won 4 and lost 
3. The coaches from Thomas’ Clapham gathered us all and explained what was going to 
happen. We would be in 2 groups until the end where we would play the other group to 

finalise our ranking. The matches would be 10 mins one way. We were off  first so we went 
to check out our station which had an array of  crisps and my personal favourite the 

waffles. After, we went to scope out our competition and looked at the differ matches that 
were going on. They rang the bell and it was time for us to get on court. Even though we 
didn’t win our match I still think we played really well. It was a close game with the final 
score being 2-1 to the opposition. We kept on playing our matches with our heads held 

high and a positive mindset. As we finished our group matches they told us what place we 
would be playing for. 8th place! Although we came last we put up an excellent fight and 
made Falkner House proud. It was a really fun tournament and a privilege to play in it. 

Thank you to Mrs Gardner and the PE team for organising this it was an amazing 
experience.

By Isabella Y6

Players:
Vivienne (C)
Naia (WA)
Elizabeth (WD)
Lora (GK)
Rebecca (GD)
Sienna (GA)
Isabella (GS)
Aaliya (SUB)

Location:
Thomas’ Clapham

Duration of  tournament:
1hr - 1hr 30 mins


